
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
WASIIINGTON. D.C. 20460 

June 27, 2019 

OITICE OF MISSION SUPPORT 

Brett Hartl 

Government Affairs Director 
Center for Biological Diversity 
PO Box 710 
Tucson, Arizona 85702 

Dear Mr. Hartl, 

This letter is to provide you with a status update on your request for correction (RFC # 18002), submitted 
to the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) on August 28, 2018, regarding the Center for 
Biological Diversity (CBD) concerns about the web page "EPA's Seven Year Quest for Columbia's 
Raw Data" and that it does not comply with the Information Quality Act's "basic requirements that all 
federal agencies provide public information that is objective, of adequate quality, utility, .and high 
integrity." 

The issues that you raised in this request to EPA are currently under consideration. We will provide you 

with a response or a status update on your request by October 30, 2019, which is 90 business days from 
now. 

Thank you for your interest in EPA's information quality. 

Sincerely, 

Vincia Holloman 
Director 
Enterprise Quality Management Division 
Office of Enterprise Information Programs 
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